
From: Matt Grimaldi seacoastgardensoffice@gmail.com
Subject: Update on Hurricane

Date: October 11, 2024 at 6:25 PM
To: Sea Coast Gardens office@seacoastgardens.com

Bcc: andylevickscg2@gmail.com

Power is on.

Our stairs to the beach have sailed away. We are confirming with Sea Coast Gardens about
access to the beach. IT LOOKS GOOD

All Phases started laying pavers today on SCG3 walkway. They are suppose to continue
demo and laying through the weekend.

New wall held up fine.

All unit owners have been notified about any potential ac issues.

Pools are open. A little sandy but clean.

The staff continues to work on things that can create a hazard first. Then we will start to
clean appropriately.

We sustained minor roof and gutter damage in the clubhouse. Vendors have been notified
and we're on their list.

All elevators are working except street side scg2. We're on the list.

Thx.

Matt
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